From:

<u>Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee</u> Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015

Subject: Date:

Friday, 10 April 2015 1:13:25 PM

Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee.

Dear Sirs/Madams,

In regard the Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015, please do not remove the requirement for all Voters to present Government issued photo ID or Electoral Commission issued Voting ID, before being allowed to vote in QLD State or Council Elections. This practice has been widely accepted by Voters and is long overdue.

There has been too much fraud in past Elections throughout Australia. Dead peoples vote, multiple voting, vote theft and the like. If you reverse this you will be aiding and abetting future voting fraud. Thanking you,

God bless

Grant Chandler

RAILWAY ESTATE QLD 4810